
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE ON SOUTH CROSSOVER ROAD 
Temporary closure needed for improvements and installation 

 
BLOOMINGTON, Ind. (Oct. 3, 2017) – The Indiana Department of Transportation (INDOT) 
announces temporary closure on south Crossover Road. 
 
The temporary closure is needed for drainage improvements and structure installation. The new 
access point will be at north Crossover Road, which is less than a half mile north of south 
Crossover Road.  
 
The temporary closure will take place on Oct. 9 and will reopen on Oct. 16, weather permitting.  
 

### 
Contact: 
LaMar Holliday, Public Information Officer 
I-69 Section 5 
(812) 727-5796 
lholliday@indot.in.gov 
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